% PACIFICORP

A MIDAMERICAN ENERGY HOLDINGS COMPANY

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
records@wutc.wa.gov

July 17, 2006

Ms. Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. A-060357
Rulemaking to Consider Rules Implementing SHB 246, Delegation of Certain
Commission Decisions

Dear Ms. Washburn:

PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (“PacifiCorp”) will not be submitting
further comments in response to the Commission’s June 23, 2006 Notice of Opportunity
to File Written Comments. The company would like to thank the Commission for
considering our previous comments in this docket, and incorporating some of our
suggested edits in the latest draft of the proposed rule.

Please direct any questions regarding PacifiCorp’s previous comments in this docket to
Melissa Seymour at (503) 813-6711.

Respectfully,
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Andrea L. Kelly
Vice President, Regulation



	
	


